
 

Hey all in the great state of South Dakota. It is that time of year again to offer the fourth year of the online Emergency 
Medical Technicians’ course. This year the SDEMSA Instructor Coordinator Society is handling the class.  

If you have anyone in your community that you may want to attend or participate in this course now is the time to act. 
The course is taking student registrations. In order to hold or have a spot in the course the student must pay six hundred 
dollars ($600.00) This check or money order is to be made out to SDEMSA I/C Society and mailed to Amy Marsh 9001 N. 
Kiwanis Ave Sioux Falls, SD 57101 This check should be in my mail box by January 6, 2016. Books will be ordered that 
week for the participants.  

There will be an opening meeting for the class on Jan. 9, 2016 in Chamberlain, SD. THIS WILL BE MANDATORY TO ALL 
STUDENTS. The sponsors will be asked to be there as well so that they may have their questions and responsibilities 
outlined. The students have to be there, to receive both their books and training on the Learning Management System 
that the program will be using. This program will rely heavily on the student’s sponsors and officers of the SDEMSA I/C 
Society for the practical examination. 

Here is short list of expectations of the Student and the Sponsor. The student will, or their sponsor, pay $600.00 with 
this cost the student will get the book, access to the learning management system and registration into the NREMT. This 
money will also be used to cover expenses such as mileage, travel and the cost of the practical examination test team. 
Any questions please drop me a line or give me a call. You can also contact any of the SDEMSA I/C Society Officers. 

The course will run from Jan. 9th thru April. The practical test will be in Chamberlain on April 30th.  

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Katheryn Benton 
 
 

SDEMSA I/C Society Offer Contact Information  

President 
Katheryn Benton 

PO Box 217 
Chamberlain, SD 57325 
Bentco@midstatesd.net 

605-680-0085 

Vice President 
Ruth Airheart 
633 Von Drive 

Custer, SD 57730 
605-517-0313 

casiems@gwtc.net  

Secretary 
Hapsie Nutley 
633 Von Dr. 

Custer, SD 57730 
Hapsie.nutley@gmail.com 

605-517-0530 

Treasurer 
Amy Marsh 

9001 N. Kiwanis Ave 
Sioux Falls, SD 57101 

ajmarsh@aol.com 
605-376-4334 
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